-----Original Message-----

From: Mike Shepard

Sent: Monday, March 12, 2007 2:30 PM

To: Rager,Denise

Cc: keith.sappenfield

Subject: Re: NAESB WGQ Request for Comments on 2007 WGQ Annual Plan Item 6

Hello Folks,

Two suggested changes: first, the final phrase of the new last sentence of Section 1.3 should be revised to read as follows: "...the terms of the documents shall govern and have priority in the order in which they are listed in this sentence."  This change is necessary

because order does not by itself impart priority.   Second, in 10.2 (iv),

on the fifth line, the Y should be an X . Thanks.

Mike Shepard

Mewbourne Oil Company

PO Box 7698

Tyler,  TX  75711

